ASCC Apr ’05 Executive Meeting – 05Apr05 @ Bill’s Office

Present:
Bill, Umberto, Ian, Marc, Brian J and Chris

Financial – Our balance is $6303.21. There is some income to be added, and a cheque has been written for Chris Sidler for Checkpoint expenses.

Membership – The list is up to date, but not printed yet.  We had 34 at our last meeting, with only a few extra since then.  Umberto asked if we should have a policy for 1 day memberships and if so, how much?  Also, he asked about fun runs?  Do we charge, and are they covered by the insurance?

Solo – Umberto gave Kevin Doubleday a lot approach letter, so he can speak to some lot owners.

Ian reported that the Solo meeting went well, and was very productive.  At the drivers meeting, it was brought up that we will advise competitors that it is up to them if they want to compete, as their insurance may or may not be affected.  “It is recommended that before you compete, you should consult your insurance company”

Umberto also suggested that we use first name/last initial  in our results.  Our first event is May 8th.  Bill will bring the sound meter to the next meeting.  Pidge has confirmed that he will tow the trailer to the events.

Umberto has gotten a price for a display board for our timer, and it is about $2000.

